
SUMMER SCARVES 

Four and a half months from 

this Sunday is the scheduled 

blessing of hats, gloves and 

scarves for Bus Stop 

Ministry! Hats, gloves and 

scarves were blessed and 

distributed at the bus stop 

during the winter. 

Approximately 1,000 items were given out, and now our 

supply is quite low. On hand we have, 3 pairs of gloves, 11 

mismatched gloves, 23 hats and 4 scarves!  

Summer is here with vacation plans, family reunions and 

relaxing activities. Perhaps you will have some spare time to 

join the Knitting/Crocheting group and help make scarves for 

Bus Stop. We meet every third Tuesday at 6:30 pm in the 

parish office. Summer meeting dates are: June 20th, July 

18th and August 15th. If you are unable to meet with us, 

please remember there are needles, hooks and lots of yarn 

available at the rectory for your use.  If you are considering 

making an item for Bus Stop, there is a sign up sheet in the 

back of church for summer stitching. Thank you for 

considering some summer stitching and your continued 

support of Bus Stop Ministry. 


